
Marten will introduce two new loudspeaker models at the 
annual Consumer Electronics Show, to be held in Las Vegas 

January 7-10, 2010. 

CES 2010 will be the world premier of the Marten Getz, 
which fills the gap between the Miles 3 and Bird models in 
the Heritage series, and makes the series complete. This 

three-way loudspeaker employs a 1-inch ceramic tweeter, a 
7-inch ceramic midrange driver, and a 9-inch woofer, all 

from Accuton. The woofer is supplemented by a 
newly-developed passive radiator, also from Accuton. The 
combination of active and passive drivers provides even, 
highly-controlled bass and creates a realistic, full-bodied 
sonic performance. Frequency response is 30-40,000 Hz.

Projected retail price is $20,000. Available finishes include 
walnut, cherry, maple, and black, all in piano lacquer. You 
can listen to the Marten Heritage Getz in these rooms at 

CES: EAR USA, Venetian Room 29-218
Bladelius Design Group, Venetian Room 30-322

Marten will also demonstrate a new reference model at 
CES 2010. The Marten Coltrane Momento will complete 
Marten’s Coltrane series. The Momento is a three-way 

loudspeaker that employs four 9-inch ceramic woofers, four 
9-inch passive radiators, and one 7-inch ceramic midrange 

driver, all from Accuton, plus a 1-inch diamond tweeter 
from Jantzen Audio. The body of the cabinet is made of 

20mm carbon fibre laminate, while the front, back, top, and 
bottom are made of 30mm solid wood. The stands are made 
of polished stainless steel with carbon fibre pucks and cones 

by Black Diamond Racing.

Projected retail price is $165,000. Available finishes: piano 
black sides with oak, maple, cherry, or walnut wood panels. 

You can hear the Marten Coltrane Momento in the 
Vitus Audio room, Venetian 30-217.

Please visit us at CES. For further information, see contact 
information below. 
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